## BAUDER ELEMENTARY



12755 86<sup>TH</sup> Avenue North Seminole, FL 33776 Phone: 727.547.7829 Fax: 727.547.4564

Jodi Leichman Principal

**Chris Baker** Assistant Principal

April 13, 2023

Dear St. Petersburg Astronomy Club,

I wanted to express our sincere thank you for participating in the Bauder Annual Science Fair Expo on April 13, 2023. Our school truly appreciates your donation of time and service to help make the Expo a success.

The Bauder Community is privileged to have the participation of Bay Area businesses and organizations like yours. A great statement is made when community members come together and are so generous with their donations.

Since our Science Expo was so successful and we received lots of positive feedback, we are already looking forward to next year's Expo in 2024. We hope you will be able to participate again next year.

We, at Bauder Elementary School, commend St. Petersburg Astronomy Club for your contribution to our event. We appreciate the efforts you put forth to assist us. We look forward to continuing this partnership next year and for many years to come.

Sincerely,

Marni Gordon and Stephanie Gudorf Bauder Science Expo Coordinators 727-547-7829